
21/07/2020 

MS Meliana Lee 
11 Adam ST 
Curl Curl NSW 2097 
mlee@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I am opposed to this DA. A mobile phone tower should not be allowed here. It is too close to 
the school, will negatively impact wildlife at the fragile wetlands and as the area is used by 
thousands of people for a range of sporting events the emissions of electromagnetic radiation 
can only be a bad thing.

There has never been a complaint about poor mobile phone reception by anyone, it is not 
needed.
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